
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 12, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Because of the pending surgery and other
commitments, the schedule is necessarily
curtailed. It will therefore not be possible
for the President to meet with you as you
request.

Perhaps you would like to make your views
known by letter. If so, I know the President
will be glad for you to write.

Best regards,

Sincerely, ~*~

/~W. Marvin Watson
~ Special Assistant

to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

November 14, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your warm telegram to President
Johnson.

It is greatly appreciated, and will be called
to his attention at the earliest opportunity.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Paul M. Popple
Assistant to the President

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 6, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Your telegram to the President arrived
today. As you know, the President and
Marvin Watson are in Texas at the
present time, but we will see if this
appointment can be arranged and will
be back in touch with you just as soon
as possible.

With be st wishes,

Sincerely,

4 ames R. Jones

Dr. Hector Garcia
American G. I. Forum
1215 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas



THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

December 7, 1966

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for sending me the clipping
about Senator Tower'B ttouble stirrings. Last
Friday Louis Tellez also told me about this at the
end of a telephone conversation with one of my
c olleague s.

I have sent a copy of the article to Jake Jacobsen
at the Ranch so that he can pass it on to the
President. Perhaps it will incite some action.

Thank you again for keeping me informed. I'm
sorry that I have nothing to report to you. Please
keep in touch.

With my best wishes for a Merry Christmas and
a Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

J¥mes C. Falcon
Staff Assistant
to the President

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright at Morgan Ave.
Corpus Christi, Texas


